The Redevelopment Commission met at the Town Hall on April 14th 2014 at 1:00 p.m. Wayne Galloway President of the Redevelopment called the meeting to order. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited and attendance was called. Wayne Galloway, Mike Clark, Chuck Knuf, Matt Nichols and Alan Yackey. Don Sublett and Cheryl Galloway Clerk Treasurer were absent.

Approval of the Agenda: Motion was made by Mike and Matt 2nd vote was unanimous

Approval of Minutes for March 26th Chuck made the motion and Mike 2nd vote was unanimous. Communications:

Bill Dory explained how the mapping session will work. Mr. Gedert stated there will be major landscape changes with the shell station the truck stop, and Wendy's. This is uncharted territory for the Town with the assess value do we put them in or leave them out? Discussion was had with the audience and Mr. Coffenberry about Tiff, water lines, roads, and infrastructure. It was also brought to the attention of the Redevelopment that Star dust road is narrow and needs some work done on it to widen it. It is important to have a vision on what the town should look like. The Mapping session continued in the back of the room.

Meeting adjourn 2:40 p.m.

Wan Gallery